
What are your priorities for the next provincial budget?

The all-party Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Services will be holding 
province-wide public consultations on the 2017 provincial budget this fall. British Columbians 
are invited to:

• Participate at a public hearing

• Make a written, audio or video submission

• Complete an online survey

PUBLIC CONSULTATION LOCATIONS AND DATES

Vancouver	 Sept. 19
Cranbrook	 Sept. 20
Kamloops	 Sept. 20
Kelowna	 Sept. 21
Richmond	 Sept. 21

Surrey	 Sept. 22
Victoria*	 Sept. 26
Prince Rupert	 Oct. 3
Dawson Creek	 Oct. 4
Prince George	 Oct. 4

Quesnel	 Oct. 5
Port Hardy	 Oct. 5
Courtenay	 Oct. 6
Delta	 Oct. 6
Victoria*	 Oct. 11

*�Video/teleconference opportunities for Fort St. John, Fort Nelson, Williams Lake,  
Smithers, Castlegar, Vernon, Terrace, Penticton

The deadline for all input is Friday, October 14, 2016. Visit www.leg.bc.ca/cmt/finance  
to register to attend a public hearing, make a submission, respond to the online survey,  
or for more information.

or contact:  �Parliamentary Committees Office, Room 224,  
Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC V8V 1X4;  
tel: 250.356.2933, or toll-free in BC: 1.877.428.8337;  
fax: 250.356.8172; e-mail: FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca 
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